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I think the loss of using dogs for hunting has, over these many years, proven itself to 

be detrimental for all of us…especially in the rural areas. Cougars have become a 

major issue in our area. They are nowadays hunting in packs, in the daytime, near 

cities, and worst of all killing for sport.  

The wildfires and allowing houses being built in remote areas have driven them out of 

their native habitat. They have found easy pickings in pasture animals and pets.  

It’s time we take a stand! 


